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      Nursery                                  

Children’s Voice Strategy 
 
 Little Professors Nursery believes that all children within the Nursery have the 

right to have their voice heard. 
 
 It is important that we value the thoughts and feelings of the children that we 

care for, and take on board their comments to ensure that they are getting an 
experience that they are happy with whilst they are with us. 

 
 Children will be given the opportunity to share their thoughts and feelings on 

the following things: 
 

 What toys they like to play with and why 

 What are their favourite/less favourite resources 

 What area they like to play in 

 What they are not allowed to do in Nursery. 
 
This information will then be used by staff to further enhance individual and 
room planning. 
 
Children will also be given the opportunity to create their own play 
opportunities and make choices about their play.  They will be given the 
opportunity to use their natural curiosity and take part in a range of 
challenging activities within a safe environment and within appropriate 
boundaries of behaviour. 

 
 


